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From: Stephanie Russell 

Sent: Thursday, 9 November 2017 8:08 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Change of electoral boundaries in Adelaide

To the Redistribution Committee for South Australia, 

I live in the Federal Division of Mayo, and am passionate to see the electorate of Mayo sustained into the 

future to maintain the distinct character of the region. 

I suggest that character and the interests of the community will be totally submerged and lost if the parts are 

distributed between higher population centres. 

We need to preserve the special community character. We need the issues that face Mayo to be addressed at 

the highest level of government so that jobs, transport, infrastructure and services are not only maintained 

but flourish. 

This is a chance to keep focus on regional issues and the diversify we need to combat metro-centred 

interests. We need to support and grow the horticultural industry that sustain the State. We need Mayo. 

Yours sincerely, Stephanie Russell  
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